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June 18, 1998

Darcy Nord
Ministry of Children & Families
Box 1860
Summerland, B.C.  V0H 1Z0

Dear Ms. Nord:

RE: Supported Child Care Program Changes Letter

I am in receipt of the above named letter.  Our situation remains unchanged as of April 1,
1998 upon which I was granted a six month contract with the Ministry.  If the Ministry has
indeed decided to end my contract at this time, then I will need to be informed immediately
 so that I may take appropriate action.

I have also faxed a letter to your office inquiring as to the state of our At Home Respite
money.  We have been on the wait-list for seven months now.  I was told in the spring that
Jeremy was second on the list and money may be eligible by summer.  As of this date, I
have not recieved a reply from your office concerning this matter.

I look forward to hearing from you soon and thank you in advance for your immediate
attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Barbara Rodrigues

Penticton, B.C.  


